
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23 November 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
As you will be aware, all students in Year 11 have been provided with a £50 allocation to 
purchase revision materials, in order to assist them at home with their revision for their GCSE 
examinations. Subject Leaders have provided us with a list of revision materials appropriate 
for the relevant exam boards and these can be viewed on the attached menu of approved 
resources: https://forms.office.com/r/6U3N4rwPEH 
 
We recommend that students prioritise the spending of their allowance by ensuring that they 
have revision guides for all their subjects and use any remaining allowance to buy appropriate 
workbooks or flashcards. We would like students to submit their order by Monday 29 
November so that we can place the order next week and get their revision materials to them 
as soon as we can. Students can do this using the above link or using the QR code below: 

 
If students have any difficulty completing this order at home, they can access a computer in 
the Learning Resource Centre during lunchtimes at school. 
 
In January, we will be launching our ‘Period 6’ consolidation lesson programme. Through this, 
students will have that opportunity to attend after-school sessions with subject specialists, 
focusing on key topics and revisiting difficult concepts. In the coming weeks, students will have 
an opportunity in form time to indicate which subjects they feel they need the most help with 
to assist us with creating the most appropriate timetable for these sessions. We will send 
further information about this later this term.  
 
Finally, there are a range of resources available to support GCSE students on our website. 
These can be viewed using the following link: https://www.driffieldschool.net/parents/gcse-
support-materials/  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Vicky Loftus 
Deputy Headteacher 
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